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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

q/t j j'1t, 

Dear Dr. Nelson: 

Thank you for your letter of August 27 and your kind 
words of support. We have made steady progress 
toward prosperity, peace and public trust during the 
past two years, and our challenge now is to build on 
this record of achievement. 

I would also like to take this opportunity to express 
my own gratitude and that of our Nation for your able 
service on the American Revolution Bicentennial 
Advisory Council and on the Board of Foreign Scholar­
ships. I know that your colleagues on the Board will 
agree with me that we have been very fortunate in 
having you as Chairman for the past three years. 

The exchange program has been of enduring value to 
our country, and under your dedicated and thoughtful 
leadership it has continued its tradition of excellence. 
I am confident that in the years ahead you will rE::tain 
an interest in the work of the Board and that your 
active concern for its programs will continue. 

You have my best wishes for every future success and 
happiness. 

rable L eM. Nelson 
732 San Rafael Place 
Stanford, California 94305 
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